Written submission from Bob McIntosh regarding RICS Membership

Graeme Dey MSP

Convenor

Environment, Climate Change and Land Reform Committee

Scottish Parliament

Edinburgh

Dear Convenor,

Appointment as Scotland's Tenant Farming Commissioner

During the committee's questioning of potential Land Commissioners on Tuesday 29th November, the question of my membership of RICS was raised as a potential conflict of interest, particularly in view of the review of the role of agents of tenants and landlords which the Tenant Farming Commissioner is duty bound to carry out.

I am conscious of this as an issue and therefore am writing to notify you that I resigned my membership of the RICS with effect from 30th November.

Yours sincerely,

Dr Bob McIntosh